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Dear Colleagues: 
 
 
Please see the attached letter from the National Emergency Blood Management Committee 
regarding the National plan for the management of shortages of immunoglobulin (Ig) products. 
 
Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 
 
This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Tanya Petraszko 
VP (acting) Medical Affairs and Innovation 
 

http://www.blood.ca/

